
 
 

  

           02/10/2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: St. Aldhelm’s Careers Fair 

I am writing to invite your child to the St Aldhelm’s Careers fair which is taking place Wednesday, 

18th October. The coach will leave Oak at 9AM and return at 10AM. The intention is to take the 

whole year group in order for all of our students to have the opportunity to engage with 

employers. There is no cost for this trip. Please use the QR code below or the link to register your 

child for this great opportunity. Thank you 

 

Regards, 

 

 
Michael Garza  
 

Assistant Vice-Principal, DSL  

Oak Academy  

Part of Ambitions Academies Trust  

   

T  01202 774648  

E  michael.garza@oak-academy.co.uk  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/fv7rRZA3R2 
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